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Infrastructure & Development Committee 

DEPARTMENT: Public Works 

FROM: Daryl Uptmore, Deputy Director 

MEETING: February 19, 2025 

  

SUBJECT:  

Receive a report and provide possible recommendations on an update to the City’s Water Service 
Line Inventory. (Staff Contact: Daryl Uptmore, Deputy Director of Public Works)  

SUMMARY:  
 
The United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and Texas Commission on 
Environmental Quality (TCEQ) have worked on evolving regulations since at least 2021 focused on 
protecting communities from the risks of lead and copper exposure found in drinking water. These 
regulations, known as the Lead and Copper Rule Revisions (2021) and Lead and Copper Rule 
Improvements (2024) strengthen the protections that public water systems, such as the City of 
Burleson, need to meet when providing water to its customers. Staff will provide an overview of the 
regulations, compliance activities to date, and upcoming compliance requirements.  

RECOMMENDATION:  

N/A 

 

PRIOR ACTION/INPUT (Council, Boards, Citizens): 

N/A 

REFERENCE: 

N/A  

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  N/A 

 

Proposed Expenditure:  
Account Number:  
Fund:  
Account Description:  

STAFF CONTACT: 
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Daryl Uptmore 
Deputy Director of Public Works 
duptmore@burlesontx.com 

817-426-9835 
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